
May 3, 2024 
 

Pixley water operations update for May 3 ,2024: 

 

The Bureau of Reclamation needs water to be moved quickly to manage the storage level in 
Millerton. 

 

With that, Pixley has the opportunity to help and take some deliveries. This water will be available 
for irrigation demand and District recharge. This run may only last a few days or it may last a week. 
This situation is very dynamic and we just don't know, so watch for continuing updates from us. 

 

You can call the office to place orders for delivery on Monday. 

 

As always if there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Eric Limas 

General Manager 
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